
RESOLUTION NO.         - 2023 

 

A RESOLUTION APPROVED FINAL URBAN AREA BOUNDARY 

 

 WHEREAS, the 2020 United States Decennial Census has occurred and the City of Dickinson 

has met the minimum threshold for qualification as an urban area as set forth by the U.S. Census 

Bureau,  

 

 WHEREAS, the North Dakota Department of Transportation (NDDOT) requested that the 

City of Dickinson delineate its Urban Area boundary,  

 

 WHERAS, the Urban Area boundary has been submitted to the NDDOT and the City of 

Dickinson has received comments based on the preliminary review by the NDDOT and the Federal 

Highway Administration (FHWA).  

 

 NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED that the Board of City Commissioners for the City 

of Dickinson, North Dakota, approves the attached final Urban Area boundary for the purposes of 

NDDOT and FHWA funding, programs and grants.  

 

 ENACTED this 5th day of December, 2023. 

 

 

              

      Scott Decker, President 

      Board of City Commissioners 

ATTEST:  

 

 

      

Dustin Dassinger, City Administrator 


